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Dear neighbour,  
 
Further to the below works notification, issued on 18 October 2024, delivery has been rescheduled 
to Wednesday, November 6. 
 
Traffic controllers will be placed at the McGrath Lane entry from Tongarra Road and at the fenced 
area at the rear of Albion Park Public School from 6 am to 12 pm.  
 
A mobile crane will arrive on site prior to work starting at 7 am.   
 
Temporary fencing will remain in place until the installation is complete and contractors determine 
it is safe to remove and reopen the area.  

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the department on the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Dear neighbour,  
 
A new demountable classroom will be installed at Albion Park Public School over 4 weeks, starting 
Monday 28 October.  
 
Contractors will access the school via McGrath Lane.  
 
The delivery, which will require 5 trucks and a mobile crane, will take place in 1 day. 
 
Delivery is expected during the week of 4 November and is dependent on weather conditions. We 
will update you when the details are finalised. 
 
Temporary fencing will be installed from 28 October to ensure clear access. 

 
The fence will run along the NSW Department of Education’s land boundary, outside the existing 
perimeter fence and several metres closer towards McGrath Lane (see map).  
 
Vehicles will be required to park in another location during these works. 
 
Permanent fencing will be installed at a later date to accurately reflect the boundary. 

For more information on how construction will be managed, visit the School Infrastructure website: 
Managing construction impacts in your community (www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/what-
we-do/we-build-schools/managingconstructionimpacts.html) 

 



 

Rebuilding Public Education           NSW Department of  Education 

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au  
Phone: 1300 482 651  
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au   

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the department on the 
details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


